
 

5/30/2023 

Gareth Reece 

City of Mercer Island, Building Division 

 

Dear Mr. Reece, 

Please see enclosed a new submittal with structural 

calculations attached. Structural calculations have been 

uploaded to the portal under the designation STRUCTURAL 

CALCS.pdf. Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Matt Mamiya 

 

Lead Designer 

Lochwood Lozier Architectural Designs 

 

 
8708 152nd Ave NE 

Redmond, WA 98052 

m.mamiya@lochwoodlozier.com 

 


